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From: UCSF Health employees <UCSFHEALTH-ALL@LISTSRV.UCSF.EDU> on behalf of UCSF Health 
President and CEO <00000fb880b4debc-dmarc-request@LISTSRV.UCSF.EDU> 
Date: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 at 9:27 AM 
To: UCSFHEALTH-ALL@LISTSRV.UCSF.EDU <UCSFHEALTH-ALL@LISTSRV.UCSF.EDU> 
Subject: U.S. News Best Hospitals Rankings 

Dear Colleagues, 

U.S. News & World Report released its annual Best Hospitals rankings today, and I am proud to share 
that once again, UCSF Health has been recognized as one of the best adult hospitals in the country.  

Our medical center is one of only 20 hospitals nationwide and five in California to earn a spot on the 
2024-25 Best Hospitals Honor Roll. Similar to last year’s survey, the analysis no longer includes 
numeric Honor Roll rankings, instead underscoring the collective highest quality care provided by our 
fellow leader institutions. Nearly 5,000 total facilities were evaluated in this year’s report.  

Nationally, we ranked in the top 10 in seven specialties: cancer, geriatrics, neurology and 
neurosurgery, orthopedics, psychiatry, pulmonology and rheumatology. At the state and regional 
levels, we tied for the best overall hospital in California, were the top-ranked facility in the San Francisco 
Metro Area and were named the best in Northern California in eight specialties. 

You can read more details about our rankings HERE. 
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I am especially proud of the meaningful improvements we have made across many areas, with seven of 
our specialty programs increasing by as many as 12 rank positions from last year’s survey. These gains 
reflect our steadfast commitment to meeting the needs of every patient who walks through our doors, 
while driving the innovations that advance the health of our community as a whole. 

I want to thank each of you for doing the hard work every day that helps ensure the outcome of these 
surveys accurately represents who we are and the excellent care we provide. It is because of your 
tireless dedication to improving quality, safety, access and equity that we consistently rank among the 
nation’s best. 

Thank you for all that you do for our patients and one another, and congratulations on this well-deserved 
achievement. 

Suresh Gunasekaran 

President and CEO 

UCSF Health 
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